The next in our series of community events
Camden Residents’ Association

invites you (and your kids)

to take part in SPOOKY CAMDEN

Halloween
Tuesday 31 October

The theme of this year’s event is
GHOST-BUSKERS!

Building on the success of our annual Christmas Busk, we invite anyone who can
play an instrument (and those who can't) to dress up as the ghost of a busker. Play in
front of your house, from your window or stroll the streets. The idea is to fill Cam-
den with music (or strange discordant spooky notes).
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SAVE THE DATE

Camden Residents’ Association annual get-together and AGM
Wednesday 22 November, 2023, 7pm, Burdall’s Yard



